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PUBLIC MEETING ON THE CHESTNUT HILL RESERVATION
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT PLAN

The Massachusetts Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) is
undertaking a Resource Management Plan (RMP) for the 120-acre Chestnut Hill
Reservation. The RMP will document and assess existing conditions and provide a
framework for future management and capital improvement decisions. DCR staff
and the consultant team will present a short overview of the project and invite
public comment at a public meeting. Site plans, historic photos and other materials
will be on display at a short Open House before the meeting.

DATE: November 29, 2005
TIME:
Open House 5:30pm-6:00pm
Public Meeting 6:00pm — 8:00pm
LOCATION: Circle Cinema
399 Chestnut Hill Avenue
Brookline, MA

This is the first in a series of public meetings to solicit input on the Chestnut Hill
RMP. For more information on the project, please contact Wendy Pearl, Project
Manager, at (617) 626-1389 or wendy.pearl@state.ma.us. Additional information

is available at DCR’s Resource Management Plan Program website at
http://www.mass.gov/dcr/stewardship/rmp/rmp-chHill. htm

DCR encourages public participation in this important project.
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